

Elmstead Wood Primary School Castlecombe Road Mottingham London SE9 4AT

020 8857 1504 admin@elmsteadwoodprimary.co .uk www.elmsteadwoodprimary.co.uk









Dear Parents/Carers,

## RE: Friday 13th October - Christmas Card artwork/order form return

Our lovely PTA has arranged for the children to make Christmas cards again this year.

This week, your child will be bringing home their Christmas card artwork that they have been making in school. The artwork has been drawn/created onto the back of the order form.

Please follow the instructions on the order form to order cards or merchandise with your child's artwork on. The artwork/order form should then be returned to school for us to send off to the company.

Artwork must be returned to school by **Friday 13th October**. As this is the last day of term, we will not be able to receive or send off any artwork after this date.

This is a fantastic fundraising opportunity as the PTA receives some money from each card sold which then gets spent on projects and initiatives in school.

Thank you for your support,

Mr Hemming

Assistant Headteacher

